
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 29, 1996 

 

Mr. Richard Soppet 

Security Office 

NASA Headquarters Branch 

300 E Street, SW 

Washington, DC 20546 

 

Re: NASA Review of House Select Committee on Assassinations (HSCA) Documents 

in Accordance with John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection Act, 44 

U.S.C. § 2107                                                             

                                                              

 

Dear Mr. Soppet: 

 

Thank you for confirming by your phone message of yesterday that NASA has no objection to the 

release of the seven (7) records from the HSCA collection that were referred to your agency by the 

National Archives and Records Administration (NARA). 

 

The Review Board does not need you to return the copies enclosed with my letter of February 8th. 

 

I appreciate your cooperation in facilitating the expeditious release of these records. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 


